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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE


Greetings Fellow DGCers:


I am very excited about the influx of new members to the club!  Since the 
beginning of the year we’ve had 3 people join the club - Janel Edmiston joined 
earlier this year and Carol Game and Barbara O’Sullivan just recently joined.  
There are also two others who have expressed an interest in joining either now 
or at the beginning of the year.  I have heard some exciting ideas from our new 
members and look forward to working with all of them next year.


Lexa Mack put together a very interesting October meeting for us at the Porter 
Glass Works/Forever Glass.  We were given a tour of their facilities outside 
Placerville which included lively input from their autistic staff and a 
demonstration of their glass making technique.  This was followed by lunch at 
the Buttercup Pantry.  Thank you Lexa for a very fun meeting!  Our next meeting 
will be a potluck held at the Gold Ridge Clubhouse with a sneak peak at the 
Crafts Team’s creations.  We will also use the opportunity to collect items for the 
food bank.  Information is attached.


I got my birthday wish - lunch at Sorensen’s among the beautiful Aspen trees!  
The trees and weather were perfect!  Although there were only 3 of us, we had a 
great time.  It was nice to get to know our newest members.  Janet should be 
back to organize the November birthday lunch.  November celebrators include 
Anne Mintmier, Becky McIntyre, Bunny Minkin, Ginny Miles, Jeri Hartman and 
Lexa Mack.




We have our last fundraising event of the year coming up on Sunday, November 
19th - The Holiday Gift Bazaar in the Pines.  Vendor response has been 
overwhelming with about 25 vendors planning to attend including our Crafts 
Team and several club members.  With all these vendors, we have expanded 
into Room 4 at the Community Center.  We will need volunteers to help with set 
up and clean up as well as working the Crafts Team table. Please contact me if 
you’re interested in helping with set up and clean up and Sylvia if you can help 
out at the Crafts Team table.


A quick reminder that the deadline for signing up for the Christmas Lunch is 
November 17th.  A form is attached.  For more information contact Pat 
Schoggins.  Save the stamp and bring your form to the November meeting.


Happy Fall everyone!


Norma Ray 
Attachments:  Minutes from the October 4th meeting

 Information about the November 1st DGC Meeting and food drive
 Flyer for the Holiday Gift Bazaar in the Pines
 Christmas Luncheon sign up form

Barbara and Carol enjoying the Fall foliage at Sorensen’s


